
 

 

 
 

KIDLINGTON ANNUAL PARISH MEETING 
To be held at Exeter Hall at 7pm  

On Thursday 23 May 2024 
 

Minutes 
 

Welcome and Introductions 

The meeting was opened by Cllr David Robey, Vice Chair of Kidlington Parish Council, who 
welcomed all attendees. Cllr Lesley McLean, Chair of the Parish Council, also gave 
introductory remarks and thanked the community for their participation. 

 

Parish Council Financial Report 

Cllr David Thurling, Vice Chair of the Finance and Assets Committee, presented an overview 
of the Parish Council's financial position for the year. 
Key points included: 

• The council remained within its budget for the financial year. 
• Future considerations include potential adjustments due to inflation and increased 

maintenance demands. 

Note: Full financial figures were not available as the year-end accounts have not yet been 
completed. The report provided was a general overview. 

 

Parish Council Community and Environment Report 

Cllr Alison Street, Chair of the Community Committee, reported on recent initiatives and 
community engagement activities. 
Highlights included: 

• Continued support for local events and green initiatives. 
• Improvements to public spaces, including additional benches and upgraded signage. 
• Ongoing collaboration with local groups to promote biodiversity. 

 



 

 

Presentation from Rhiannon Young, Wild Kidlington 

Rhiannon Young gave an engaging presentation on behalf of Wild Kidlington, highlighting: 

• Current conservation projects in the area. 
• Ways residents can get involved in local biodiversity efforts. 
• Plans for future community workshops and sustainability-focused events. 

 

Questions from Kidlington Residents 

The floor was opened for questions from residents. 
Key issues raised included: 

• Oxford United Football Club (OUFC) Plans: 
Residents expressed concerns and sought clarification regarding potential 
developments involving OUFC, particularly around location, community impact, and 
infrastructure demands. 

 

• Land at the Back of The Moors: 
Questions were raised about the future use and possible development of land 
behind The Moors. Several residents emphasised the importance of preserving green 
space and maintaining transparency in all planning processes. 

 

The Parish Council acknowledged these concerns and assured residents that all matters 
would be considered carefully, with ongoing public engagement and timely updates as more 
information becomes available. 

 


